
1/2013-14/Project cell-HCI/Port Louis                   04 October 2013 
 
 

 

Dear Sir  
 

HIGH COMMISSION OF INDIA 
Construction of Chancery and Staff Residences at Ebene 

Geotechnical Investigation 
 

Re: Invitation to Tender 
 
 

The High Commission of India is herewith inviting you to submit your best 
tender for the above work which comprises Geotechnical Investigation at the site of 
Ebene, and as more fully described in the enclosed tender document. 
 
2. Your tender should be submitted in sealed envelope and shall be marked “Tender 
for Geotechnical Investigation to site of Chancery and Staff Residences at Ebene” 
addressed to 
 

Mr. Mayank Singh 
Second Secretary (Projects) 
High Commission of India 

John Kennedy Street 
6th Floor, LIC Building 
Port Louis, Mauritius 

 
and deposited in office at the above address not later than 1700 hrs on Thursday, 17 
October 2013. 
 
3. The High Commission of India does not bind itself to accept the lowest or any 
tender nor will it assign any reason for the rejection of any tender. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

(Mayank Singh) 
Second Secretary (Projects) 
High Commission of India 

Port Louis, Mauritius 
Tel No. +230-2122357 

 


